
 

 

CITY OF IOWA COLONY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION OF CRYSTAL VIEW DRIVE 

 

The Iowa Colony City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on April 17, 2023, in the 

City Council Chamber at the Iowa Colony City Hall, 12003 Iowa Colony Boulevard, Iowa Colony, 

Texas, to consider annexing the following property: The entire width of the right of way of Crystal 

View Drive from its intersection with the right of way of Meridiana Parkway, southward and 

westward along the right of way of Crystal View Drive to the eastern edge of its intersection with 

the right of way of Ames Boulevard. 

 

A metes and bounds description of the area proposed for annexation is available at no charge from 

the Iowa Colony City Secretary at City Hall, telephone 281-369-2471 or at 

www.iowacolonytx.gov. The public is invited to attend and speak at the hearing. 

 

Kayleen Rosser 

Iowa Colony City Secretary 


